



June 8, 2016

Submitted by e-mail

Mr. Jeffrey Abrams City Clerk City of Vaughan 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive Vaughan, Ontario, L6A 1T1

Re: Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force

Dear Mr. Abrams,

I am writing to you regarding the Canadian Automobile Association's (CAA) participation on the City of Vaughan's Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force.

CAA has participated on the Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force since its inception, with Caroline Grech representing the organization.

I wish to advise you that Ms. Grech is no longer with the Canadian Automobile Association, effective the end of May. Following her departure, it is my hope that a new CAA representative can be approved to fill her vacancy on the task force.

If approved, I would serve as CAA's representative on the Cycling and Pedestrian Advisory Task Force.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this subject further, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Elliott Silverstein

Manager, Government Relations CAA South Central Ontario

Telephone: (905) 771-3464 e-mail: esil@caasco.ca

cc. Councillor Alan Shefman - Ward 5 Councillor